
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                           
                                              
  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our superb pupils for their good 
behaviour and achievements this year. I am hugely proud of them. I would also like to 
thank our staff for their commitment, dedication and hard work and our parents and 
carers for your continued support of our wonderful School.  
 
As you know, a successful school results from parents and staff working together in 
partnership for the benefit of our children. We have so many success stories and good 
news items to have celebrated together this year.  
The school has just had fantastic Key Stage 2 SAT results and our talented Year 6 pupils 
have achieved this through their hard work and dedication, and the exceptional efforts 
of our staff. Huge well done! 
 
There have been a multitude of fantastic highlights over the year such as our Christmas 
nativity, Countryside day and World Book Day, to name but a few. Our children have 
been out on a variety of trips; music and sporting events and we have had nothing but 
praise for their conduct and attitude.  
 
Thank you for your support in everything we do. We do have an amazing set of parents 
and families who work hard to ensure that we give our children the best we can. 
Additionally I would also like to thank the PTA on the successful year they have had in 
organising so many fun events! 
 
Have a wonderful summer break. We can’t wait to see you all in September!  
 

Our attendance this week is: 90% 

The National Average is: 94.2%

 

 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL – 3RD SEPTEMBER 

Clubs letters will be sent out 1st week back – CLUBS START 

W/C 9TH SEPTEMBER 

PE WILL START 1ST WEEK BACK – KS1 on Wednesday and KS2 

on Friday 

REMINDER THAT THE NEW YEAR 3 CHILDREN WILL NEED TO 

PAY FOR THEIR LUNCHES – PLEASE PRE-LOAD ON PARENTPAY 

 



  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

                                                                                               

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

                    

 

 

 

Memorable Moments 
in Acorn Class 

We cannot quite believe where the year has gone!  

Our Little Acorns are ready for their journey into Year 

1 in September and our Year 1s and 2s are ready for 

the move into Willow Class.  

Have a wonderful summer. 

 



 

 

                                                         This week, we had the amazing opportunity of singing at a 

lunchtime Eucharist service at York Minster. We explored the Minster and had an organ 

demonstration. The sun even came out for a picnic in the Minster Gardens. We say a sad 

goodbye to Charles today and wish him all the best at St Peter’s. They are lucky to have you, 

Charles and we will really miss you!  

                            

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

                                                 Wow, what a week!  It was wonderful to celebrate the successes 

of our fabulous Y6 children at their Leavers' Assembly and to wish them the very best of luck 

for the future. They are incredible children, destined for great things but, just as importantly, 

they are a thoroughly lovely bunch - kind, considerate, humble, awesome. We will miss them 

more than they know and hope they'll come back to visit!  This week Y56 were gripped by the 

'intriguingly macabre' novel, Clockwork, which mixes fact and fiction in a highly original, 

unexpected way. We also learned all about Stonehenge, thanks to Y5's super presentations, 

enjoyed a very sunny PE session, reflected on this year's many achievements in Life Skills and 

welcomed the new Y3 children to KS2 again, as we delivered personalised letters and 

answered their questions about 'life upstairs!'  Wishing you all a wonderful Summer holiday! 

 



 

 

 

        

 



 

 

 

 

        

 

 


